
935 Stewart Drive, Sunnyvale, CA, USA94085 
Tel (408) 731 2700, Fax (408)731 3675

 
September 13, 2002 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
Laboratory Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
Re:  Permissive Change application for HZB-US58-S60  

 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
Proxim Corporation hereby applies for approval for permissive change to HZB-US58-
S60 product, due to our plan to replace the 100-00644-10 RF board with the new 100-
00864-00 board. The change is intended for improving performance and reducing cost. 
Detailed description of the changes is included in the test report prepared by ITS. In this 
application, we are submitting schematics and parts list of the new board, updated 
product photos reflecting the changes, and a test report prepared by ITS.   
 
Based on the nature of the changes, at ITS’s recommendation, all relevant features of 
the product were tested as can be seen from the test report. Test result show full 
compliance to 15.407 and 15.247, and all other required rules parts called by the above 
mentioned rules. 
 
Please contact the undersigned for any questions regarding this application. 
 
Yours truly,  
 
 
 

 
Caroline Yu 
Homologation Manager 
Proxim Corp. 
 


